March 17, 2020

Dear Patient,

As COVID-19 continues to impact communities across the country, our pharmacy is committed to maintaining a safe and healthy workplace for our employees and helping our patients to do the same. As such, we are closely monitoring the ongoing coronavirus outbreak according to the guidelines and recommendations of the CDC (Centers for Disease Control and Prevention). We want to share with you the actions we are taking to help protect our employees and patients.
Within the pharmacy, our team is taking precautions by wiping down the pin pad and counter tops often and we are working on having hand sanitizer and disinfectant wipes available for customers to use. The health of all our patients, as well as team, is our highest priority. We hope you will consider using our convenient services: 
· FREE delivery right to your door if you can’t make it to the pharmacy (we can bring OTCs with your medications)!

· Medication Synchronization to reduce number of trips to the pharmacy. 

· Curb-side pickup - just give us a call, and we will bring your medications out to you! 

· Drive-Thru service is encouraged so you don’t have to leave your car. 

To help reduce the risk of infection, we ask that you continue to follow good hygiene practices. Here are a few tips: 

· If you are feeling ill, please stay home and contact your health care provider immediately if your symptoms worsen. 

· Use soap and water to wash your hands for a minimum of 20 seconds each time.
· Use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer or alcohol-based hand wipes when soap and water are not available.
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth, especially with unwashed hands.
· Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze, properly dispose your used tissue and wash your hands after.
· Attempt to maintain 3 feet distance from others and greater than 6 feet from people actively coughing.

· If you have been in contact with someone who has covid19, call a medical professional immediately.
If you have any questions or concerns, please talk with our team. We are here to help you!
As always,

Your Trusted Pharmacy

